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Hi there,

Very sorry to know the consideration of the changes. Wonder if | can trust those Medical professionals I trust
before because of their knowledge and professionalism.

Before, they could carry out many researches based on the gender and could have a very clear results that will

benefit us. However, if they accept the gender fluidity, how can they accurately perform the research that will
definitely affect the result and the reliability. No one will trust the result as well as the 'professionals'.

Please please think deliberately before you make the wrong decision to change the code of practice.

Vivian
Sent from my iPhone





